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SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS COMING 
TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD THIS 
FALL! 
The 11th Ave NE and 12th Ave NE Paving & Safety project 
will pave 11th and 12th Aves NE and install accessible curb 
ramps in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA). This project is part of our Vision Zero initiative to 
end traffic deaths and serious injuries by 2030. 

Project elements include: 

• Street paving of 11th and 12th Aves NE between NE
43rd and NE 67th Streets

• New, accessible curb ramps
• New protected bike lane on the east side of 11th Ave

NE & 12th Ave NE
• Raised protected bike lanes at bus stops
• Spot sidewalk repair along the project corridor
• Enhanced crosswalks and traffic signals

Construction expected to begin as soon as winter 2023 and 
continue into 2025. Please note that construction schedules 
are always subject to change due to supply availability and 
inclement weather. 

Visit our website to stay informed on construction activities 
and to sign up for email updates.  

If you need this information translated, please call (206) 450-0838. 
如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 (206) 450-0838. 
Servicios de traducción e interpretación disponibles bajo petición (206) 
450-0838.
Matutulungan ka naming maintindihan kung hihingi kang tulong (206)
450-0838.
요청하시면 번역이나 통역을 제공해드립니다 (206) 450-0838.
Dịch và thông dịch viên sẵn sàng nếu có sự yêu cầu  (206) 450-0838.
Haddii aad dooneyso turjubeen fadlen wac (206) 450-0838.


